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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 
KSHS GCSE CLASS OF 2018! 

Students and staff  at Kesteven and 
S l e a f o r d H i g h S c h o o l a r e 
ce lebrat ing another year o f  
outstanding GCSE results.  

I am absolutely delighted that students’ 
hard work paid off  for them. Throughout 
the year students felt like guinea pigs 
under revised government systems. 
Students had to prepare for examinations 
where very few practice papers were 
available whilst teachers had to assess 
students’ work with very limited advice 
from the Department of  Education on 
what graded work looked like in practice. 
Teachers and mentors worked really hard 
to support students through a time of  
change: building their confidence was 
key.   

These are excellent results and students 
across the year group can be extremely 
proud of  themselves. Their hard work 
means they are really well placed for their 
A level studies.  

I would like to thank staff  and parents 
too, for their hard work and support in 
helping our students achieve such an 
outstanding set of  results whilst at the 
same time becoming such well-rounded 
young people.   

Mrs J Smith 
Head of  School 

GCSE Students celebrating their success
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Congratulations to Everyone! 

Students this year, studied the revised, tougher GCSE 
syllabuses. Many sat over 30 different examination papers 
during May and June as well as making some fantastic plans 
for a summer full of  international travel, D of  E expeditions, 
National Citizens Service (NCS) programmes and part time 
jobs.  
See more in the local press about the GCSE success of  
Robert Carre Trust students. Including further details of  
individuals’ success and destinations and a gallery of  photos  
https://www.sleafordstandard.co.uk/image-gallery/
kesteven-and-sleaford-high-school-a-level-results-day-photo-
gallery-1-8603249/8603250/img18603244

Remember…grades are one important sign of sixth form success. So is enjoying your A Level studies. If 
you’re in Year 11 and still not sure where to study next year come and talk to Miss Chant, Head of Sixth 

Form or any other member of the Senior Team. We are here to help, even after term starts. 
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